
February 9th, 1924

W, R. Givens, Esq.,
The Standard Printing & Publishing Co., Kingston,Ont.

Dear Mr. Givens
With reference to the clipping from the Standard forwarded to me asking me to make 

a comment, I have nothing to say at the present time.
Sometime a little later I intend to discuss further Civil Service reform.

Yours faithfully,


